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If you talk with our children and youth about the Souper Bowl of Caring they would list the many 

reasons it is one of our favorite mission events. 

• It is hands on. They love to cook. The recipe, the chopping, and the smell that fills the church. 

• All ages can take part. 

• The set up and decorating. 

• They enjoy serving the soup. 

• The joy that they can do something to help the community. 

We’re all disappointed that we can’t make soup this year, but the need is greater than ever.  

Here’s how you can help.  

1. Drop off cans off hearty soups at the church. 

January 24 - February 4  

Monday – Friday hours 9am – 12pm 

Or 

February 5, Saturday     10am – 2pm 

 

2. Send a check to the church. Please put Souper Bowl of Caring in the memo. 

All donations (soup and checks) will go to the Englewood Center For Food Action Thank you for your 

support. 

 

 

 

 

                 


